DOCKET NUMBER PR 7

PRUPOSED RULE e,
June 22, 1988, . SFR 1 YRS
.\'»

Secretary of the Conmission .

Attn: Docketing and Service Branch WS P

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555 AN

BRANU

Gentlemen:

I am writing to strongly wyge the Cammission to proceed to adopt its
proposed ~larification of emargency planning requirements for low power
license to make clear that a full scale public notification system need
nt;tb.mplaccinoxﬂcrforamclaarpwarplanttob-qimalwmr
license.

As officials most knowledgeable of nuclear power and responsible for
the health and safety of the public, I would excourage you to not allow
ruclear power opponents or self-serving public officials to stop your
efforts in clarifying and eliminating the ambiguities of the present

requirements for lo power operations.

I understand that with low power operations the risk to public health
and safety is significantly lower than at full power. The NRC should make
their decision on this proposed rule based on the knowledge of the low
risks associated with low power operation and the facts that Seabrook is
camplete, safe, fueled and rezdy to go.

I hope that the Camission will continue to pursue its sound
administration in the light of its national responsibility and adopt
proposed clarification.

Sincerely,

laura Boeddinghaus
3 Heather lane

Hampton, NH 03842




